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DATE: November 9, 2021 
 
TO: Joshua McMurray, Interim City Manager 

 

FROM: Tim Przybyla, Finance Director 
 
SUBJECT: City of Oakley as Successor Agency to the Oakley Redevelopment 

Agency – Quarterly Investment Report (1st Quarter FY 2021/22) 

 
Background and Analysis 
 
California law and the City’s Investment Policy require the Agency’s fiscal officer to 
submit a quarterly investment report to the Agency’s governing board. The report 
should contain information on all securities held, and include a statement denoting the 
ability of the local agency to meet its expenditure requirements for the next six months.  
 
Fiscal Impact 
 
The Investment Report for the Period Ending September 30, 2021 attached shows a 
balance of $25,069.95 in cash for operations. To increase annual cash flow savings of 
refunding bonds, cash reserves were applied to bond insurance with Build America 
Mutual (BAM). The Reserve Requirements are satisfied in face amounts of $571,000 
for 2015 Bonds and $1,827,318.76 for 2018 Bonds.   
   
The Agency is in compliance with the City’s annually adopted investment policy. The 
tax revenues distributed to the Agency is sufficient to make the Agency’s enforceable 
obligation payments as approved by the Department of Finance. 
 
Staff Recommendation  
 
Staff recommends the City Council, as the Board of the Successor Agency, accept the 
investment report for the 1st Quarter of Fiscal Year 2021/22. 
 
Attachments 

 

City of Oakley as Successor Agency to the Redevelopment Agency Investment Report 
for the quarter ended September 30, 2021. 
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